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For Immediate Release                                      January 9, 2024 

Board Accepts Conservation Easement  

During a special called meeting on Monday, January 8, 2024, the Amherst County Board of Supervisors accepted 
a 22.157 acre conservation easement from Ambler Farm, LLC. The purpose of the conservation easement is to 
preserve the land for natural resource-based outdoor recreation or education, watershed preservation, and 
preservation of open space. The Board intends to use this property for future civic, recreation, and/or educational 
opportunities. 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9400  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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